
USEFUl WEBSITES 

General Advice & Guidance: 

www.plotr.co.uk 

www.icould.com 

Careers searching and questionnaires 

Personality quiz 

https://www.gov.uk/topic/further-education-skills/apprenticeships 
Apprenticeship information and 
opportunities 

Revision Tools: 

www.s-cool.co.uk 

Training Providers: 

www.procat.ac.uk 

www.crownvocationaltraining.co.uk 

www.centralhairdressingacademy.com 

www.j-etraining.com 

www.centralgraphicsacademy.co.uk 

www.iteclearntech.co.uk 

www.edentraining.co.uk 

www.vts.ac.uk 

http://www.keits.co. u k/ 

www.learnaliving.co.uk 

http://www.southendunited-eel.co. uk/ 

www.jtltraininq.com 

https://www.thebesa.com/train ing 

Help with GCSE & A Level revision and 
career information 

PROCAT 

Crown Vocational Training 

Central Hairdressing Academy 

Jet Hairdressing Academy 

Central Graphics Academy 

IT Training & apprenticeships 

Eden Training 

VTS Training 

Animal Care 

Life Skills Solutions 

Southend United Football in the 
Community 

JTL Training; Building & Engineering 
industry 

Best Training; Building & Engineering 
services 



 
USEFUL WEBSITES 

Further Education: 

www.southessex.ac.uk 

www.southend-adult.ac. uk 

www.seevic-college.ac.uk 

www.barkinqdaqenhamcolleqe.ac.uk 

www.palmers.ac.uk 

www.writtle.ac.uk 

www.chelmsford.ac.uk 

Higher Education: 

www.ucas.com 

www.unistats.com 

http://www.thequardian.com/education/ 

http://university.which.co.uk 

www.whatuni.com 

www.thecompleteuniversityguide.co.uk 

www.opendays.com 

www.ukcoursefinder.com 

www.push.co.uk 

www.arts.ac.uk 

www.science-engineering.net 

South Essex College (SEC) 

Southend Adult Community College 
(SAAC) 

SEEVIC College 

Barking & Dagenham College 

Palmers College 

Writtle College 

Chelmsford College 

Official site for choosing and applying 
for HE courses 

The official website here to help you 
compare subjects at unis and colleges 
in the UK 

Includes analysis of universities in a 
league table of subject areas 

Compare institutions and courses 

Compare institutions and courses 

Guide to choosing courses and 
institutions 

University and college open day 
directory 

Guide to Higher Education in the UK 
helping you choose what and where to 
study; including interests questionnaire 

University information 

Arts Colleges information 

Information about science and 
engineering courses 



USEFUL WEBSITES 

www.prospects.ac.uk 

Admissions Tests: 

www.admissionstestinqservice.org 

www.ukcat.ac.uk 

www.lnat.ac.uk 

Overseas Studying: 

www.studyoverseas.com 

www.collegeboard .orq 

www.fulbriqht.orq.uk 

www.educationusa.state.gov 

www.universitiesintheusa.com 

www.educationinireland.com 

www.education.ie 

www.studyinaustralia.qov.au 

www.studyincanada.com 

Gap Year: 

www.lattitude.org.uk 

www.yearoutgroup.org 

www.oysterworldwide.com 

Finance: 

www.slc.co.uk 

www.qov.uk 

Graduate jobs, careers & post graduate 
study 

BMAT & STEP 

Medical 

Law 

Guide to studying abroad 

Guide to studying in USA as well as 
SAT practice papers 

Information about studying in the US 
including scholarships 

Education State Department (USA) 

USA Universities information 

Guide to studying in Ireland 

Department of Education & Skills in 
Ireland 

Guide to studying in Australia 

Guide to study in Canada 

Global volunteering placements for 17-
25 year olds 

Advice on taking a year out with a 
variety of Ii n ks 

Opportunities across the Globe 

Student Loans Company 

Student Finance 



USEFUL WEBSITES 

www.studentroom.co.uk 

www.scholarships-search.org.uk 

Volunteering: 

http://vinspired.com 

www.student-jobs4u.co.uk 

https://do-it. org/ 

www.volunteeringmatters.org.uk 

www.volunteersessex.org. 

Specialist: 

www.healthcareers.nhs.uk 

www.animal-iob.co.uk 

www.careerwithanimals.co.uk 

www.omniglot.com/language/careers.htm 

www.mathscareers.org.uk 

www.stem.org.uk 

www.sciencemag.org/careers 

Student Finance 

Student Finance 

Register for voluntary work experience 

Part-time, holiday, year out and 
graduate jobs 

Volunteering opportunities 

NHS careers 

Careers with animals 

Careers with animals 

Careers with languages 

Maths related careers 

Science, Technology and Maths 

Science related careers 



CAREER ADVICE AND JOB SEARCH WEBSITES 

Job Hunting - General 

https://www.qov.uk/iobsearch 

www.southend-connexions.co.uk 

http://www.thebuzzbook.co.uk/ 

www.nationalcareersservice.direct.gov.uk 

www.allaboutcareers.com 

www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk 

Apprenticeships 

https://www.qov.uk/apply-apprenticeship 

www.notqoinqtouni.co.uk 

Companies 

Supermarkets 

http://sainsburys.iobs 

www.waitroseiobs.com 

http://careers.lidl.co.uk 

www.tesco-careers.com 

www.asda. iobs/ 

http://iobs.iceland.co.uk/ 

www.farmfoods.co.uk/index.php?p=careers 

www.aldirecruitment.co.uk/ 

Retail 

https://asoscareers.asos.com/ 

www.retailchoice.com 

Job vacancies and benefits advice 

Local opportunities for young people 

Personality test 

National careers website 

Careers information 

Careers info for school leavers 

Apprenticeships database 

Opportunities for sixth form leavers 

www.debenhams-careers.com/ 

www.tkmaxx.com/content/ebiz/tkmaxx/resources/careers/index.html 

https://careers. next. co. uk/ 

https://www.boots.iobs/ 

http://careers.marksandspencer.com 

https://www.bhs.co.uk/cms/pages/static/static-0000091943/static-0000091943.html 



CAREER ADVICE AND JOB SEARCH WEBSITES 

https://www.waterstones.com/careers 

https://www.arcadiaqroup.co.uk/recruitment 

http://argos.careers/ 

www.inretail.co.uk/corpages/inretailcbs/riverisland/index.html 

http://matalan.jobs/ 

http://www.superdruq.jobs/vacancies 

www.homebasecareers.com 

https://uk.clarksjobs.com/retail 

www.thefactoryshops.co. uk/jobs-vacancies 

www.apple.com/jobs/uk/retail.html 

http://careers.three.co. uk/ 

http://jobs.ee.co.uk/ 

www.careersatcarphone.com/ 

http://careers.vodafone.co.uk/retail 

http://www.primark.com/en-ie/careers/search-and-apply 

www.petsathome.com/shop/en/pets/careers/ 

http://intu.eo.uk/lakeside/jobs 

Catering and Hospitality 

http://latasca.com/careers/ 

https://jobs.mcdonalds.co.uk/ 

http://www.bkcareers.co.ul</Home.aspx 

http://www.kfccareers.eo.uk/ 

https://www.greqgsfamily.eo.uk/retail 

https://www.travelodge.eo.uk/careers/ 

http://www.caterer.com/jobs/caterinq 

http://www.careersatpizzahut.eo.uk/ 

Banks 

http://jobs.rbs.com/ 

https://jobs.barclays.co.uk/ 

www.santanderjobs.co. uk/ 

http://www.lloydsbankinqgroup.com/careers/halifax 

https://www.nationwide-jobs.eo.uk/ 



CAREER ADVICE AND JOB SEARCH WEBSITES 

Leisure 

www.odeoncareers.co.uk/ 

http ://adventure island. co. uk/recruitment/ 

http://www.leisurecentre.com/Jobs 

Trades 

www.brilishqasjobs.co. uk 

http://careers.nationalqrid.com/ 

www.eswater.co.uk/your-home/Careers.aspx 

www.anglianwatercareers.co.uk/ 

www.btplc.com/ 

www.ford.co.uk/fordcareers 

http:// careers. kwi k-fit. com/ 

http://www.toomeysouthend.co.uk/careers/ 

http://www.halfordscareers.com/ 

www.selexgalileo.com/ 

http://www.networkrail.co.uk/careers/ 

http://www.c2c-online.co.uk/about-us/careers 

Cruise Ships/Travel 

www.royalcaribbean.co.uk/cruise-ship-jobs 

http://www.carnivalukcareers.co.uk/ 

www.cruisejob.com 

www.allcruisejobs.com 

www.thomascook.com/ 

http://tuijobsuk.co.uk/thomson-cruises/ 

www.virgin.com/careers 

https://careers.easyjet.com/ 

https://careers.ryanair.com/ 

https://jobs.ba.com/ 

http://www.flybe.com//careers/ 

http://www.aerlinqus.com/careers/ 

http://www.southendairport.com/about/careers/ 

www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/careers 



CAREER ADVICE AND JOB SEARCH WEBSITES 

Medical 

www.olympus.co.uk/corporate/en/iobs and career/iobs and career 1.html 

www.southend.nhs.uk/ioin-us 

www.spirehealthcare.com/recritiment 

www.bmihealthcarejobs.co.uk 

Recruitment Agencies 

www.reed.co.uk 

www.adecco.co.uk 

www.totaljobs.co.uk 

www.monster.co.uk 

www.fish4iobs.co.uk 

www.indeed.co.uk 

Public Sector 

www.lgjobs.com 

www.jobsgopublic.com 

www.workingforessex.com 

www.civilservice.gov.uk/ 

www.southend.qov.uk 

www.hmtreasurycareers.co.uk/qraduate 

www.civilservice.service.qov.uk 

Public Services 

http://www.army.mod.uk/join 

https://www.raf.mod.uk/recruitment/ 

http://www.royalnavy.mod.uk/careers 

http://www.essex-fire.qov.uk/recruitment 

Local Government 

Public Sector 

Essex County Council 

Civil Service 

(scroll to jobs) 

British Army 

Royal Air Force 

Royal Navy 

Fire Service recruitment 



CAREER ADVICE AND JOB SEARCH WEBSITES 

http://www.essex.police.uk/ioin-the-police Essex Police recruitment 

http://beta.met.police.uk/careers-at-the-met/ Metropolitan Police recruitment 

Specialist 

www.multilingualvacancies.com 

www.officerecruit.com 

www.cityjobs.com 

www.directions.org.uk 

www.insidecareers.co.uk 

www.artsculturemediaiobs.com 

www.secsinthecity.co.uk 

http://uk.starsinmyeyes.tv/ 

www.artsiobs.org.uk/theatre/ 

www.bbc.co.uk/careers 

www.M15.gov.uk/careers 

www.sis.gov.uk 

Languages 

Office 

Banking, Accounting, Insurance & 

Finance 

Finance 

Banking, Securities and Investment 

Arts / Media / Culture 

Secretarial / Administrative 

Acting / Dancing / Singing 

London theatres 

BBC 

www.careersinbritishintelligence.co.uk 

www.gov.uk/governmnet/organisations/home/about/recruitment 

Graduate 

https://www.prospects.ac.uk/careers-advice Graduate vacancies & advice 

https://jobs.theguardian.com/iobs/london-greater-/ Graduate vacancies & guidance 

http://www.londoniobs.co.uk/ 

https://targetiobs. co. uk/career -advice/ 

https://careers.google.com/fields-of-work 

www.facebookiobs. 

Careers in London 








